SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

April 1, 1966

A meeting of the Sand Hill Board of Directors. Members present: Sheridan, Nolte, Braaten, LaVoi

and Randel.

Mr. Art Paquin, county weed inspector, and Mr. Rudy Billing, assistant, met with the board to

discuss the weed and brush control on the Sand Hill right of way. After a long discussion of the problems

of control, cost of material and labor, it was decided to continue the program about as is but to try to

halt the continuous rise in cost.

Mr. Randel stated that having sold his farming interest and would be moving away, he would no

longer be able to serve on the board. The scraper work done on the spoil bank and berm adjacent to the

village of Beltrami, Minnesota late last fall by Randel was discussed and he was instructed to submit a

claim to Nolte and be paid.

Meeting adjourned.

Amiel W. Randel, Secretary